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JULY 

Thursday 5
th

 at 1.45pm Second Inspire Session for new Reception 

intake September 2018 

Thursday 5
th

 10.30am 

– 3.15pm 

Keys Federation Music Showcase at the 

Rose Club for Years 3 - 6 

Friday 6
th

 July Children’s Reports sent home to 

parents/carers 

Friday 6
th

 July  FOSJ’s Whole School Disco 

Wednesday 11
th

 at 

2pm & 6.30pm 

Year 6 Performance in School.  Parents 

will be invited to attend 

Thursday 12
th

 at 

1.45pm 

Third Inspire Session for new Reception 

intake September 2018 

Friday 13
th

 July Year 5 & Year 6 Wigan International Jazz 

Festival Trip 

Monday 16
th

  at 1.30pm Teddy Bear’s Picnic for new Reception 

intake September 2018 

Monday 16
th

  Whole school move up – followed at 

3.15pm for parents/carers to meet the 

teacher in readiness for new term 

Monday 16
th

  Parental comments forms from your 

child’s report to be returned by this date 

Wednesday 18
th

  Leavers Event for our Year 6 Class – 

Details to be revealed shortly 

Friday 20
th

 at 1.30pm Leavers Service in Church (Year 6 

parents/carers all welcome) 

Friday 20
th

  Last Day of Term 

Holiday Club w/c 20
th

 August 2018 at St Peter’s C of E Hindley,  

Holiday Club w/c 27
th

 August at Hindley Green CP 

Summer Holidays Monday 23
rd

 July - Monday 3
rd

 September 

School re-opens on Tuesday 4
th

 September at normal start time 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Reception –  Finley 

Year 1 –  Peter 

Year 2  - Adrianna 

Year 3 –  Lottie 

Year 4  - Whole Class 

Year 5 – Bobby 

Year 6  - Thomas 

Well done! 

Our Sports Stars of the 

week are Team 

England for being the 

wining team on Sports 

Day.   

Well Done! 

Our Music Performers 

of the week are our 

Year 4 class for an 

outstanding brass 

concert.  Well Done! 

 

 

 
Please ensure your child’s lunch box does not include 

any items which contain nuts.  These can be very 

dangerous to some children in school.    

If in doubt please leave it out! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

A fantastic evening was had by all, last night,  at the Keys 

Federation Awards Evening.  We are privileged to have such 

talented children within our schools.  This event is a wonderful 

celebration, as the four schools from across the trust come 

together to share the achievements of both pupils, staff and 

volunteers.  Well done to the overall winners of each category 

and those nominated.  

 

A huge well done to all the children who participated in 

 Sports Day.  Thank you to all the families who support this 

annual event. 

1st Place - England 

2nd Place - Spain 

3rd Place – Brazil  

4th Place - France 

 

Congratulations to our Dojo Team Competition  winners 

who designed a dojo monster for the team points board –  

Reception – Hollie, Year 1 – Skye 

Year 2 – Alexandra,  Year 3 – Connor 

Year  4 - Angelina, Year 5 - Kaci 

Year 6 – Cal 

Well Done! 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Our school is 

currently running 

at 95.1% 

attendance 

which is below 

our target of 

97%. We look 

forward to our 

target improving 

over the coming 

weeks.  Well 

done to Year 2  

with the highest  

attendance for 

last week with 

99%. 

 

. 

Admissions  

Would you like your little one to attend St. 

John’s when they are of school age?  Have you 

put their name down at the office?  If not, 

please collect a Registration of Interest Form.   

If you have any queries or require any more 

information please do not hesitate to contact 

Mrs. Glynn who will be happy to help you. 

 

 

As the weather is 

now warmer and 

summer looks like it 

has arrived, please 

ensure your child 

wears adequate sun 

cream and brings a 

hat to school.  Please 

also make sure your 

child brings a water 

bottle to keep 

hydrated throughout 

the school day.  

Thank you. 

 

‘Do you have any old/unused keys 

lying around your home?’ 

If you do have some unwanted keys, 

please send them into the school 

office before the summer holidays. 

Thank you, as always, for your 

support with this special project. 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ 

SERVICE 

 

We were extremely 

proud of our Year 6 

pupils who on Monday 

travelled  to Liverpool 

Cathedral  for their 

Leavers’ Service.  The 

gathering was beautiful; 

and such a lovely 

memory and 

experience to take with 

them from St. Johns. 

 

Holiday Club/Childcare Dates  

W/C 20th August – St Peter’s C of E School,  

Hindley   

W/C 27th August – Hindley Green CP School 

Information and booking forms have  been 

circulated to the children earlier in the week. 

If you require a place please don’t forget to return 

your form by Friday 29th June.       Thank you. 

 

From September 2018 we will be using ParentPay.  This is an online 

cashless payment system which will be used to take all payments 

including trips, music, toast, afterschool clubs etc.  We will be sending 

an activation letter home soon.  In preparation, please clear any 

outstanding dinner debts and ensure all payments are now made in 

advance.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Friends of St. John’s 

Summer School Disco 

On Friday 6th July 

At 5.30pm – 7pm 

 

 

Tickets now on sale 

From the school office 

Priced at £2.00  

 

  

 
 

 

 

Before the half term holidays new GDPR 

Data Protection and Photography Consent 

forms were distributed. Please ensure 

these forms are sent back to school as 

soon as possible. The forms which we 

currently hold in school are no longer 

valid.  If you require a new form please 

ask at the school office.   The deadline for 

these forms is Monday 2nd July.  If the 

school office does not hold your new form 

duplicates will be issued, if you receive 

one please send it back immediately.  

Thank you. 
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